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Dear colleagues, 
 
Next year, the international workshop of the Working Group on Archaeological Soil 
Micromorphology will be held in Paris, from Wednesday 8th to Friday 10th July 2020. 
Save the date! 

 
 
The workshop will follow the traditional conduct with informal microscopy sessions in order to 
share ideas and experience. Two rooms and c. 40 polarizing microscopes will be available, in the 
city-centre of Paris. A special place will be given to phytolith analysis. Participants are invited to 
bring their own thin sections. 
One session will be devoted to short oral presentations related to participants’ thin sections 
which are to be explained and discussed during the workshop. 
Further information regarding the venue, the program, abstract and poster submission, 
publication of the proceedings and accommodation will be given next autumn. 
 
 
Looking forward to meet you in Paris next year, 
 
 
The organising committee, 
 
Quentin Borderie, Aline Garnier, Laurent Emmanuel, Christophe Petit, Alexandra Pineau 
 
quentinborderie@yahoo.fr 
aline.garnier@u-pec.fr 
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